
 

 

 

 

As part of the effort to minimize the spread of COVID-19 at the Portsmouth Site, 

beginning Monday, April 13, 2020 all DUF6 essential staffing and those who have 

been granted access through Plant Managers approval SHALL go through a health 

screening at one of the below locations before entering the DUF6 project.  This 

includes X-1100 and office trailers. 

Personnel will be asked a series of questions about recent activities and health 
status in accordance with CDC guidance and have their temperatures checked 
prior to entry into the workplace. 

Health screening will be conducted at the Main Drive Gate and B-

Pedestrian Portal (near the X-1000) seven days a week during the 

following times: 

 0600 hrs - 0800 hrs 

 1800 hrs - 1900 hrs 

Monday through Thursday at the X-152A Medical Facility: 

 0800 hrs - 1630 hrs 

At all other times: 

 Contact the PSS prior to entry at (740) 897-3025 for screening 

 

Remember to practice social distancing when visiting one of these locations, to 

the extent possible. 

 

Health Screening Stations 



 

 
 


